CURRICULUM COMMITTEE
Minutes
April 13, 2012
Present:
Bill Briare, Debra Carino (for Bill Waters), Lori Eckhout, Lynda Graf (Recorder), Mark Hull, Kathryn Long, 


Terry Mackey, David Miller, Steffen Moller, Lisa Nielson, Sunny Olsen, Sharon Parker (Chair), Polly 


Schulz, Nicole Frost (ASG), Diana Muresan (ASG)
Not Present:

Matthew Altman, Carol Burnell, Dena Gillenwater, Scott Giltz, Wes Locke, Elizabeth Lundy, Michelle 



Meyer, David Mount, Cynthia Risan, Alan Shackelford, Tara Sprehe, Shelly Tracy
Guests:
Chippi Bello (Financial Aid)
Minutes:


Action:  Minutes from the April 13th meeting were reviewed and approved.
Announcements:  
None
Consent Agenda:  
None
New Programs:

None
New Courses:


None
Changed Courses:  
None
Unfinished Business:

None
New Business:

1. Committee meeting times for 2012-13—Sharon Parker

Discussed days and times of days for holding meeting, while asking the question --- is Friday 7:30-9am the most optimal time?  Options coming out of discussion: 
a. having weekly meetings, on Fridays, 8-9am (cancelling any meeting we don’t need) 
b. having bi-monthly meetings but changing the times to 8-9:30am on Friday mornings? 
Motion:  Table discussion until we have further data on Friday class offerings

Action:  Motion approved. 

2. Federal requirements for FA program approval—Chippi Bello
Process currently:  when state approval reaches the curriculum office, that letter is sent to financial aid

Feds start with a notice of intent.

Once feds have approved the process, the approval begins:  at that time? Or by academic year? They can’t declare financial aid until the following term.

Action:  Steffen, Lynda and Chippi will get together to review current FA approved programs list and current 


State approved programs of 30 credits or more.

3. Election of 2012-14 Curriculum Committee chair—Sharon Parker
Terry nominated David Miller for committee chair.  David accepted.

Action:  Approved.  David Miller will be CC chair for 2012-14 term.

4. Course review group—Sharon Parker

The Course Review group needs to begin work of reviewing/revising/developing informational & procedural documents and professional development to encompass gen ed and non-gen ed course outline submissions.

The group consists of :  Bill Waters, David Mount, David Miller, Polly S, Terry M, Carol Burnell, Rich Albers, Steve Beining, Kate Grey)  Need to find a replacement for Bill Waters while he is on sabbatical.
Action:
Polly will facilitate this process as Bill Waters is on sabbatical.

5. Standardized course naming—Steffen Moller

There is a fair amount of course groupings that share the same title.  We are finding this is confusing to students and to other colleges when evaluating transcripts.  Not clear whether there is a sequential intent or if the student is receiving different content.  Need to be clear when there is a sequential intent.
Motion:  Standardizing titles with the following 3 options, to clarify when there is a sequential intent or not:
a. If the group of like-titles courses are sequential (build on each other), then add I, II, III to the titles.
b. If the group of like- title courses are the same course with just different course numbers, reduce to 1 course number that can be repeatable for credit.
c. If the group of like-title courses are distinct courses, then make the title more descriptive/distinct to show the different content. 
This standardizing would start and begin to appear in the 2013-14 catalog.

Action: Motion approved 

Motion:
That this proposed title standard be sent out to departments for feedback, to then come back to 

committee for final approval.  
Action:
Motion approved
Next meeting Agenda items:
a. Outlines

NEXT COMMITTEE MEETING:      MAY 4, 2012          CC127          7:30-9am
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